
 

 

2017-2018 
Notice of Restriction to Release Student Directory Information to  

Military Representatives 
 

Release of student directory information by the high school to recruiting representatives of the various 
military services and academies is required by law (IC 20-10.1-29-3). A parent or a student has the right to 
restrict the release of such information to the military recruiting representatives if the parent or student 
signs a written request by the end of the student's sophomore year in high school.  
 

Denial of Permission to Release Directory Information to Recruiting 
Representatives of the Military Services and Military Academies 

 

Dear Parent and Student: 

Student directory information, as defined below, must be released to any recruiting representative of any 
military service or academy who requests it unless the parent or student provides a written request stating 
no student directory information is to be given to a military recruiting representative.  

 Student directory information is defined as follows: 

1. Name of Student 
2. Address 
3. Telephone Number(s), if listed or published 
 

The release of student directory information to all military recruiting representatives is hereby 
denied. 
 
This form must be completed and returned to your homeroom teacher on 
or before September 25, 2017. 

   PRINT STUDENT NAME:_______________________________________________ 

   STUDENT’S GRADE:____________ 
  

 

 ________________________________________    _________________________ 
 Parent's Signature                   Date 

 

 _______________________________________    _________________________ 
 Student's Signature                   Date 


